

May 20, 2021

Dear friend,

Through the generosity of a benefactor in the diocese, the *Dr. H. Patrick and Mrs. Gayle E. Cunningham Medical Scholarship* has been established and will be accepting applications for 2021. The purpose of this scholarship is to afford Catholics, faithful to the teachings of the Church, the opportunity to pursue medical education.

Further details of the scholarship's objectives and application information is attached. I would ask that you please forward this on to anyone in your network who would be interested in this opportunity. For questions, please contact Francis Doyle, Director of Stewardship and Development, at 905-528-7988 or at fdoyle@hamiltondiocese.com.

Sincerely in Christ and Mary Immaculate,

+ Jonel - Crosby W

(Most Rev.) Douglas Crosby, OMI

Bishop of Hamilton

/cd